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RE:  Water Conservation Notice 
 Irrigation Restrictions  
 

To Our Valued Customers,  

We are noticing increased water use due to irrigation this summer.  This usage is nearing the 
maximum peak usage that the water system can maintain.  To keep the system operating safely 
and efficiently, please follow the three irrigation restrictions below.  

Irrigation Restrictions until September 30th 

1. Day of Week - All yard irrigation should be limited to odd or even days based on house 
address number.  Even address numbers irrigate on even numbered calendar days.  Odd 
numbered addresses irrigate on odd numbered calendar days.   

2. Time of Day - Only irrigate between the hours of 9am to 9pm. 
3. Duration - Only irrigate for 1 hour.  

Thank you for following these irrigation restrictions. We appreciate your support and 
understanding as we navigate through this summer’s irrigation season.  

Sincerely, 
South Coast Water Company, LLC 
 


